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Comments: Hello I believe that the management of the 224 f corridor outside Estacada  into the national forest

has been subpar. The  continued closure of the route is slowly restricting the economic viability of many

businesses in around Estacada and negatively impacting a major transit and recreation pathway for that area. I

believe  that the original  contractors providing forestry management we're motivated by profit and not the safe

and speedy recovery of a major resource for the Portland and Clackamas Metro area. I would hope that the

ongoing management of the project leads to a speedy and safe opening of the transit corridor to allow for safe

recreation in the area again. 


